
 

Reports of Mares Bred Due at The Jockey Club by August 1 

  

The Jockey Club reminds stallion managers to submit their Reports of Mares Bred (RMBs) for the 2018 
breeding season by August 1. 

  

“To ensure that the breeding statistics we release in the fall are as accurate as possible, we request that 
RMBs be submitted by August 1,” said Matt Iuliano, executive vice president and executive director of 
The Jockey Club. 

  

In addition, stallion managers who submit completed RMBs by August 1 are among the first to receive 
their Stallion Service Certificates, which facilitates the timely registration of 2019 foals.  

  

Reports of Mares Bred may be submitted via Interactive Registration at registry.jockeyclub.com or a form 
is available by email, fax, or mail by contacting inquiries@jockeyclub.com. 

  

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fregistry.jockeyclub.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7C2305a646bc634fae79d008d5ed9a9ae9%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636676170629570065&sdata=1Stk0hnjIwImTF3x1dz05o%2FoFSioUTzxhUI1K5it6Ww%3D&reserved=0
mailto:inquiries@jockeyclub.com

